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Director’s Note 
Dear Western Branch Families,  
We cannot believe that March is already 
upon us!  It seems like the months are 
flying by so quickly.  February was a 
“flash” and summer will be here in the 
blink of an eye.  
  
We are delighted with the progress of 
our children at this point of the school 
year.  All of them have excelled in their 
preschool/Kindergarten activities.  Our 
staff feels fortunate to have such 
delightful, bright and beautiful children. 
  
We appreciate all of our parents’ efforts 
on our behalf.  Your participation and 
communication makes our job so much 
easier.  March presents another fun 
filled and busy month in our program.  
The children’s days this month are filled 
with fun, hands-on age appropriate 
learning. 
 
Miss Cindy will also be on vacation 
March 2nd- 12th.  Miss Ashley and Miss 
Christine will be in charge during my 
absence. 
  
Happy Spring! 
 
Miss Cindy & Miss Ashley 

It’s that time of year again! The 
Virginia Pilot’s Best of Chesapeake 
contest runs March 11th through  
the 28th. Please take a moment and 
vote for WBA for the best Child 
Development Center in the 
Chesapeake area.  You can vote 
online or via text.  Text 21333 to 
CTUU. 

We are closed for SPRING BREAK (April 2nd-6th) 
  

  

Spring Break 
Western Branch Academy will be 
closed for Spring Break April 2nd -
through April 6th. Because tuition is 
based on a yearly fee, weekly tuition 
is collected every week during the 
school year, even if we are closed. 
ACH payments will still be collected 
on Monday during spring break. 
Monthly tuition amounts remain the 
same and will be taken out on April 
1st. Weekly tuition not paid by ACH 
will be due the Friday before spring 
break, March 30th.  

Our summer camp is almost here!  
Our theme this summer is “Most 
Magical Camp on Earth” .  Limited 
spots are available. 

Got camp? 
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